
PA ODP – PAPER RATE SHEET 
INSTRUCTIONS 

 
1. Please complete all highlighted sections. Missing information will cause a delay in processing 

paper rate sheets.  
a. Note: The service authorization must be approved prior to requesting an updated rate. If 

you are unsure if the service authorization is approved, please contact your Service 
Coordinator.  
 

2. Once PPL receives a completed form we will change the rate at the beginning of the next 
pay period. Please email completed the form to: PAODP-CS@pplfirst.com. 
 

3. PPL will not accept paper rate sheets after June 30, 2024. All rates will need be updated within 
MyAccount starting on July 1, 2024.  
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